
 
 

Dear Fairmont Parents, 

As part of our annual Fall Food Drive, the Fairmont Parent Association once again has the 

opportunity to support deserving families in the City of Anaheim. We have coordinated with the 

City of Anaheim Community Services Department who has provided us with a list of items 

which will benefit local families. This is a great opportunity for the children of Fairmont to reach 

out to those in the community who are truly deserving.  

 

Your child, __________________________, has been requested to bring and contribute as part 

of our Fall Food Drive. This item will go as part of a food box that will be given to a family from 

your child’s classroom. 

 

o (2) large box mashed potatoes o (2) box of cornbread mix 

o (2) large can of mixed vegetables o (4) cans of turkey gravy 

o (4) cans of green beans o (2) cake mix 

o (4) cans of corn o (2) box macaroni and cheese 

o (4) cans of cranberry sauce o (1) $10 donations 

o (2) large box of stuffing o Can Opener 

  
 

 

If it is easier, you may either send the item(s) above or you can donate $10.00 and 

We will purchase the food item(s) for you. This may be either cash or a check payable to FPA. 

 

 

Please tear off the following form and return it with your donations. 

 

All donations should be returned by November 16, 2017 

 

__ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

 

 

 

 

________   Yes, my child is bringing the item: ________________________________ 

 

________   Yes, I want to help by donating $10.00 towards the food item(s) 

 

________   No, I won’t be able to bring the item(s) after all. 

 

Please return form and your donated item to your teacher  

and many thanks for your help AND support ! 

 

Student Name __________________________________________________________ 

 

Teacher ______________________________________________ Room ____________ 


